
COVID-19 Public Health Emergency Extended 

The City of Austin, in partnership with BlueCross BlueShield of Texas (BCBSTX), is closely monitoring the Public 
Health Emergency (PHE) for COVID-19. 
 
COVID-19 testing is covered at 100% on all City medical plans (CDHP, PPO & HMO) during the PHE.  The 

current Public Health Emergency declaration is through January 11, 2023. 

 

If enrolled on a City Medical Plan, Testing Resources Include: 

• Employee Health & Wellness Clinics, call 512-640-4997 

• Austin Public Health 

• COVID.gov/tests 

• Use a provider in the BCBS medical provider or COVID pharmacy network or call 888-907-7880 for help 

locating a provider 

 

If you are not enrolled on a City medical plan, Testing Resources Include:  

• COVID.gov/tests 

• Austin Public Health 

 
For up-to-date COVID-19 information and resources, visit austintexas.gov/covid19 or the Emergency 

Information page on CitySpace. 

 

https://mypremisehealth.com/
https://covid19.austintexas.gov/s/?language=en_US
https://www.covid.gov/tests
https://www.bcbstx.com/coa/doctors-and-hospitals
https://www.austintexas.gov/sites/default/files/files/2022%20TX%20Pharmacy%20Network%20OTC%20COVID%20tests.pdf
https://www.covid.gov/tests
https://covid19.austintexas.gov/s/?language=en_US
https://www.austintexas.gov/covid19
https://cityspace.austintexas.gov/Employee-Information/Emergency-Information
https://cityspace.austintexas.gov/Employee-Information/Emergency-Information

